
 
 

 
From: Lawrence Rogow [mailto:lrogow@loop.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 12:38 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Joan Stewart (jstewart@wileyrein.com); Christine Meng; Paul Koplin; cbeverage@commtechrf.com; 
Ed Webster; kevin@bdtmedia.com; cbeverage@commtechrf.com 
Subject: WTSD-CA STA mask filter 
 
Mohammed, 
 
I got your voice mail as well as a message from Joan Stewart that you we inadvertently left the digital 
mask filter setting off of BSTA-20120910ACU.   In fact, we will continue to use the FULL SERVICE MASK 
FILTER that is in place at the site.   Thank you in advance for your careful consideration of this 
application.  If you have any issues, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Lawrence Rogow 
Chairman 

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY. This electronic mail and any files transmitted with it may contain information proprietary to V E N T U 
R E   T E C H N O L O G I E S   G R O U P, L L C, or one of its affiliates, and are intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to whom they are addressed, shall be maintained in confidence and not disclosed to third parties without 
the written consent of the sender. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the 
electronic mail to the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this electronic mail in error and that 
any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this electronic mail is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this electronic mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by return mail. 

 

5670 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1300 
Los Angeles, CA 90036 
 
(323) 904.4090 direct line / (323) 965.5411 fax 
rogow@loop.com 


